Belvedere Family Church: Up and Coming - Original Song Project Concert
Saturday

Justin Okamoto
August 20, 2022

Dear Up and Coming Family,

I hope everyone has been having an amazing summer filled with lots of adventures and fun! We're
preparing for another great year of Up and Coming, more news and details will be sent out soon.

For now | wanted to pass along some information regarding a Concert taking place tomorrow, August 20,
2022 at 4 W 43rd Street from 4:30PM - 6PM. This Concert is open to all ages! Over this past summer I've
been working with a team of very talented musicians to put on a workshop for different artists in our
Movement to write and compose original songs. We are called the Original Song Project. The concert will
showcase our amazing artists and some are from Up and Coming as well! If you are able to attend, please
do so! It would be a great opportunity to also meet and catch up with peers before the UC school year
starts.

As always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Hope to see you all soon!
Sincerely,
Stephanie Dias

Youth Pastor
Up and Coming Youth Ministry



